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October 9, 2002

Mrs. Patricia Smith
President

Lyme Disease Association
P.O. Box 1438

Jackson, NJ 08527

Dear Mrs. Smith:

Unfortunately, my family and I have been devastated for over a year and a half by the effects
of chronic Lyme Disease on my 13-year-old grandson. This came about because of the lack
of a proper diagnosis since April, 2001, and he has missed over a year and a half of school.

There is a failure to recognize the Lyme Disease epidemic in the Northeast. We have many
friends with similar tragic consequences.

Obviously, research is definitely necessary, and we applaud the efforts of the Lyme Disease Association and
the Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force to conduct and support

long-needed research. I am also personally concerned about the effects

of Lyme Disease on our military forces. It is obvious that we desperately

need research and education to ease the current suffering and that which

will come unless we are able to overcome the lethargy in our nation’s

leadership and support research to overcome this terrible disease.

Sincerely yours,

Amedeo C. Merolla

Amedeo C. Merolla
Brigadier General (Ret.) AUS





